MDA goes from strength to strength

QSNews published an article about MDA in the 08/09/06 issue, which contained a number of inaccuracies. This article seeks to correct those inaccuracies and, more importantly, to make readers aware of the positive improvements to MDA’s business enjoyed in recent months.

First of all, we would like to correct the impression given in the previous article that MDA is subject to a takeover from KHK Consulting. MDA has not received any takeover offer from KHK, or anybody else, does not expect any such offer and would not be interested in any offer should one be forthcoming. For the record, other than their previous Chairman, no ex-MDA staff now own MDA shares and MDA members of staff are prepared to purchase the departed Chairman’s shares in due course.  

Last year’s overall loss at MDA was reported in February 2006 and resulted from structural changes, rather than a lack of trading profit, which was only marginally short of target. Furthermore, the bonuses allowed for in the annual business plan were paid in full.

The future at MDA is bright! We will at the end of this year produce a healthy profit in line with our expectations and we continue to attract new clients and projects, which gives not only our current people fresh challenges but provides opportunities for new staff which we are currently in the process of recruiting. 

We will also announce in the next few months a new business acquisition along with the opening of two new international offices, which are being assembled now to service two new major projects. 
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